
 

 

Monday 10th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope that you are all well and have had a lovely weekend. Please find below information 
about key events in school this week. 
 
Parent Questionnaires: 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned the questionnaire. We really do value your 
feedback as this allows us to continue to improve and move forward with your support.  
The feedback was very positive on the whole with 100% of our parents stating that their child 
feels safe at school and 96% stating that their child is taught well at school. Suggestions for 
further improvement included extra weekly home learning to be given (including phonics for 
Reception children) and receiving valuable information about children’s progress.  
 
Keep Fit Sessions: 
Our Learning Mentors, Mrs Nadim and Mrs Parveen, have arranged for ‘Keep Fit’ sessions to 
take place at Horton Mill every Tuesday. Activities will include: aerobics, power walking, circuits 
and fitness DVDs. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Holiday Club: 
This week we will be sending out a letter with information about the Holiday Club, please look 
out for the letter so that you can take full advantage of the different activities planned.  
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing RECIPROCITY 
by showing that they are able to Collaborate when they are learning: 
Reception: Faria Aziz   Year 1: Salsabeel Haya  Year 2: Khadiya Shazad 
Year 3: Haris Zaheer   Year 4: Inayah Javid & Tajalli Ali     
Year 5: Simrah Khan   Year 6: Adil Ahmed & Abdul Sami 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Year 2 with 98.7% - Well-done Year 2! 
The classes with the best Punctuality last week were: Nursery, Reception and Year 5 - Fantastic! 
 
Syria Fund Raiser: 
I am very proud of the children in Year 6 for organising the non-uniform day last Friday to raise 
money for the Syrian refugees. Thanks to your generosity and their kindness, we have raised 
£150 to donate to this charity, thank you for your support! 
 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 
 



 
 


